
 Proposed Agenda 
 

CALDWELL COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Community Meeting 

 

October 26, 2009 
 

South Caldwell High School Auditorium 
 

6:45 PM – Granite Falls Elementary School 4th and 5th Grade Chorus, Andrea Evans, Director 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER   Dr. Helen Hall, Board Vice-Chairman 
 
II. WELCOME    Dr. Helen Hall, Board Vice-Chairman 
      Mike Peake, Principal, South Caldwell High School 
 

III. INVOCATION    Chris Becker 
       Christy Owens, 4th Grade Teacher, Baton Elementary School 
 

IV. PRESENTATION OF COLORS Linda Coffey 
      NJROTC, South Caldwell High School, Lieutenant Colonel Hank Winn  
      and Senior Chief Arnold Correll 
 

V. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE Ethan Hodges, Bryson Griffin, Josh Hoppes, 4th Grade Students, 
Whitnel Elementary School 

 
VI. THE NATIONAL ANTHEM  Dottie Darsie 
      Charlie Walker, 10th Grade Student, Early College High School 
 

VII. SCHOOL NEWS REPORT Dudley Shoals Elementary News Team 
 

VIII. STATUS REPORTS Elementary Schools – Tim Hawkins 
Katie Justice, Principal, Baton Elementary School 
Andy Berry, Principal, Dudley Shoals Elementary School 
Andrew Miller, Principal, Granite Falls Elementary School 
Teresa Hartley, Assistant Principal, Hudson Elementary School 
Robin DiBernardi, Principal, Sawmills Elementary School 
Annette Swanson, Principal, Whitnel Elementary School 
Secondary Schools – Mike LaBrose 
Brian Suddreth, Principal, Granite Falls Middle School 
Bill Griffin, Principal, Hudson Middle School  
Teresa Branch, Principal, Caldwell Early College 
Bob Henson, Principal, Gateway School 
Mike Peake, Principal, South Caldwell High School 
 

IX. PUBLIC COMMENT    
 

X. SPECIAL PRESENTATIONS  Vice-Chairman Dr. Helen Hall 
Sawmills 2nd Graders, “Fried Ham,” Lee Ann Luman, Dana Shook and 
Traci Waters, 2nd Grade Teachers 
 

“Heart of America,” 4th Grade Students, Hudson Elementary School, 
Erin Penley, Director 
 

Hudson Middle School and Granite Falls Middle School 7th Grade 
Chorus, Sherry January and Shay Barnes, Directors 
 

XI. ADJOURNMENT 
 

USHERS:   Keri Rash and Will Ward, 11th Grade Students, Gateway School 
 

Please stop by and visit the display at the theatre entrance featuring  
student art from within the South Caldwell High School District 
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